
 
 

 

 

 

August 18, 2021 

BY EMAIL 

Ms. Susan Clarke 
Executive Director 
Sonography Canada 
2-215 Van Buren Street 
Lower Level  
Kemptville, ON   K0G 1J0  
 
Dear Ms. Clarke: 
 
Subject: Notification of Registration for Accreditation 

This notification is to inform Sonography Canada of a recent application for accreditation. The 
application for Camosun College, Diagnostic Medical Sonography (generalist, vascular and cardiac) 
diploma program has been accepted. 

The dates for the submission of the self-assesment and on-site review of the Diagnostic Medical 
Sonography program will be determined at a later date, taking into consideration the impact of 
COVID-19. 

The names of the educational programs and the status “registered” is included in the List of educational 
programs (accredited and registered) published at www.accreditation.ca.  

Please contact me at Carl.Damour@healthstandards.org if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Carl Damour 
Interim Director, EQual  
Accreditation Canada 
 
cc:  Lynelle Yutani, Chair, Allied Health & Technologies 
 Margaret MacDonald, Manager of Certification 
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